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  Recovering 9/11 in New York Robert
Fanuzzi,Michael Wolfe,2014-04-23 This collection
of essays offers a rich variety of approaches to
how people and institutions in greater New York
have sought to find meaning in the 9/11 attacks on
the World Trade Center, now a decade on. The views
and practices documented here join memory,
recovery, and rebuilding together to form a vital
new chapter in New York’s metropolitan history.
Contributors contest the dominant nationalist
narrative about 9/11 to generate a more local and
socially-engaged form of scholarship that connects
directly with the experiences of people who lived
or came to work in New York that fateful day and
the years that followed. In doing so, these essays
give academics and clinical professionals an
opportunity to reflect upon and work with the
people of a community – in this case, metropolitan
New York – as essential partners, and even the
main protagonists, in creating new paradigms to
capture the significance of these events and their
aftermath. The collection is comprised of sixteen
essays by experts drawn from a wide range of
scholarly and professional fields. They
investigate how people across the New York
metropolitan region initially responded to and
have since remembered the events of September 11th
as they rippled out into the city, the surrounding
metropolitan region, and the nation at large. They
engage directly with the emotional and
psychological aftermath of the attacks,
approaching the questions of healing and teaching
from a variety of institutional, professional, and
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non-professional perspectives. The volume
concludes with a selection of essays that grapple
with the challenge of “Representing 9/11.”
Contributors to this section evaluate contemporary
novels and films that have risked engagement with
deep narrative traditions to translate the recent
memory of public events into resonant stories and
imaginative language. Readers are invited to
consider how all these responses – in literature,
memorials, media representations, and the words
and actions of diverse individuals – still
contribute to the complex, yet inescapable
challenge of making meaning of 9/11.
  Béisbol Ilan Stavans,2012-01-06 This insightful
collection documents Latinos in baseball from an
interdisciplinary perspective. From the late,
great Roberto Clemente, to Giants legend Juan
Marichal to Pedro Martinez, Manny Ramirez, Sammy
Sosa, Alex Rodriguez, the Alou brothers, and many,
many more, Latinos continue to make their mark on
baseball. Béisbol takes an interdisciplinary look
at this phenomenon, examining the impact of Latino
players on the game and all that surrounds it, as
well as baseball's impact on Latino players and
fans. Under the expert guidance of Ilan Stavans,
the book collects essays and literary pieces that
offer a wide-range of assessments, from the
personal to the academic, exploring the sport from
historical, sociological, athletic, religious, and
gender-building perspectives. Combining scholarly
and literary views, Béisbol promotes a
comprehensive understanding of the game as both an
athletic activity and an entertainment form among
Latinos in the Spanish-speaking world and the
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United States.
  Stealing Lives Arturo J. Marcano Guevara,David
P. Fidler,2002-12-09 While some Latin American
superstars have overcome discrimination to strike
gold in baseball's big leagues, thousands more
Latin American players never make it to The Show.
Stealing Lives focuses on the plight of one
Venezuelan teenager and documents abuses that take
place against Latin children and young men as
baseball becomes a global business. The authors
reveal that in their efforts to secure cheap
labor, Major League teams often violate the basic
human rights of children. As a young boy growing
up in Venezuela, Alexis Quiroz dreamed of playing
in the Major Leagues. Alexis's dreams were like
those of thousands of other boys in the Dominican
Republic and Venezuela, and Major League teams
encouraged such dreams by recruiting Latin
children as young as 10 and 11 years old.
Determined to become a big league player, Alexis
finished high school early and dedicated himself
to landing a contract with a Major League team.
Alexis signed with the Chicago Cubs in 1995 at age
17 and then began a harrowing ordeal of
exploitation, mistreatment, and disrespect at the
hands of the Chicago Cubs, including playing for
the Cubs' Dominican Summer League team in
appalling living conditions. Alexis's baseball
career came to an abrupt end by an injury for
which the Cubs provided no adequate medical
treatment. The story continues, however, with
Alexis's pursuit of justice in the United States
to ensure that other Venezuelan and Dominican boys
do not encounter similar experiences. What
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happened to Alexis is not an isolated case-Major
League teams routinely deny Latin children and
young men the basic protections that their U.S.
counterparts take for granted. This exploitation
violates international legal standards on labor
standards and the human rights of children.
Stealing Lives concludes by analyzing various
reforms to redress the inequities big league
baseball creates in its globalization.
  A Study Guide for Junot Diaz's "The Sun, the
moon, the Stars" Gale, Cengage Learning, A Study
Guide for Junot Diaz's The Sun, the moon, the
Stars, excerpted from Gale's acclaimed Short
Stories for Students. This concise study guide
includes plot summary; character analysis; author
biography; study questions; historical context;
suggestions for further reading; and much more.
For any literature project, trust Short Stories
for Students for all of your research needs.
  The Empire Strikes Out Robert Elias,2010-01-19
Is the face of American baseball throughout the
world that of goodwill ambassador or ugly
American? Has baseball crafted its own image or
instead been at the mercy of broader forces
shaping our society and the globe? The Empire
Strikes Out gives us the sweeping story of how
baseball and America are intertwined in the export
of “the American way.” From the Civil War to
George W. Bush and the Iraq War, we see baseball's
role in developing the American empire, first at
home and then beyond our shores. And from Albert
Spalding and baseball's first World Tour to Bud
Selig and the World Baseball Classic, we witness
the globalization of America's national pastime
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and baseball's role in spreading the American
dream. Besides describing baseball's frequent and
often surprising connections to America's presence
around the world, Elias assesses the effects of
this relationship both on our foreign policies and
on the sport itself and asks whether baseball can
play a positive role or rather only reinforce
America's dominance around the globe. Like
Franklin Foer in How Soccer Explains the World,
Elias is driven by compelling stories, unusual
events, and unique individuals. His seamless
integration of original research and compelling
analysis makes this a baseball book that's about
more than just sports.
  Microbial Products for Health, Environment and
Agriculture Pankaj Kumar Arora,2021-09-21 This
edited volume discusses the role of various
microbial products in healthcare, environment and
agriculture. Several microbial products are
directly involved in solving major health
problems, agricultural and environmental issues.
In healthcare sector, microbes are used as anti-
tumor compounds, antibiotics, anti-parasitic
agents, enzyme inhibitors and immunosuppressive
agents. Microbial products are also used to
degrade xenobiotic compounds and bio-surfactants,
for biodegradation process. In agriculture,
microbial products are used to enhance nutrient
uptake, to promote plant growth, or to control
plant diseases. The book presents several such
applications of microbes in the ecosystems. The
chapters are contributed from across the globe and
contain up-to-date information. This book is of
interest to teachers, researchers, microbiologists
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and ecologists. Also the book serves as additional
reading material for undergraduate and graduate
students of agriculture, forestry, ecology, soil
science, and environmental sciences.
  Anarchism in Latin America Ángel J.
Cappelletti,2018-02-13 The available material in
English discussing Latin American anarchism tends
to be fragmentary, country-specific, or focused on
single individuals. This new translation of Ángel
Cappelletti's wide-ranging, country-by-country
historical overview of anarchism's social and
political achievements in fourteen Latin American
nations is the first book-length regional history
ever published in English. With a foreword by the
translator. Ángel J. Cappelletti (1927–1995) was
an Argentinian philosopher who taught at Simon
Bolivar University in Venezuela. He is the author
of over forty works primarily investigating
philosophy and anarchism. Gabriel Palmer-Fernandez
is Distinguished Professor of Philosophy and
Religious Studies at Youngstown State University.
  The Turkish Lover Esmeralda Santiago,2009-03-17
Enthralled admirers of Esmeralda Santiago's
memoirs of her childhood have yearned to read
more. Now, in The Turkish Lover, Esmeralda finally
breaks out of the monumental struggle with her
powerful mother, only to elope into the spell of
an exotic love affair. At the heart of the story
is Esmeralda's relationship with the Turk, a
passion that gradually becomes a prison out of
which she must emerge to become herself. The
expansive humanity, earthy humor, and
psychological courage that made Esmeralda's first
two books so successful are on full display again
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in The Turkish Lover.
  When Baseball Isn't White, Straight and Male
Lisa Doris Alexander,2012-11-14 This book analyzes
how sportswriters have discussed issues of race,
ethnicity, nationality, sexual identity, age and
class within professional baseball from 1998 to
the present. Each chapter looks at the media
representations of a specific controversy--the
1998 home-run chase, Alex Rodriguez's historic
contract signing, Barry Bonds' home runs, Mike
Piazza's I am not gay press conference, Effa
Manley's Hall of Fame induction, the celebration
of Jackie Robinson's legacy, as well as the
various incidents involving performance-enhancing
drugs. The author puts it together and reveals
what messages are being conveyed by the issues.
  Almost a Woman Esmeralda Santiago,2012-06-12
Following the enchanting story recounted in When I
Was Puerto Rican of the author’s emergence from
the barrios of Brooklyn to the prestigious
Performing Arts High School in Manhattan,
Esmeralda Santiago delivers the tale of her young
adulthood, where she continually strives to find a
balance between becoming American and staying
Puerto Rican. While translating for her mother
Mami at the welfare office in the morning,
starring as Cleopatra at New York’s prestigious
Performing Arts High School in the afternoons, and
dancing salsa all night, she begins to defy her
mother’s protective rules, only to find that
independence brings new dangers and dilemmas.
  America's Dream Esmeralda Santiago,2009-07-01 A
novel for secondary school English classes with
great writing and important themes.
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  The Business of Sports Agents Kenneth L.
Shropshire,Timothy Davis,N. Jeremi Duru,2016-03-22
Successful sports agents are comfortable with high
finance and intense competition for the right to
represent talented players, and the most respected
agents are those who can deal with the pressures
of high-stakes negotiations in an honest fashion.
But whereas rules and penalties govern the playing
field, there are far fewer restrictions on agents.
In The Business of Sports Agents, Kenneth L.
Shropshire, Timothy Davis, and N. Jeremi Duru,
experts in the fields of sports business and law,
examine the history of the sports agent business
and the rules and laws developed to regulate the
profession. They also consider recommendations for
reform, including uniform laws that would apply to
all agents, redefining amateurism in college
sports, and stiffening requirements for licensing
agents. This revised and expanded third edition
brings the volume up to date on recent changes in
the industry, including: —the emergence and
dominance of companies such as Creative Artists
Agency and Wasserman Media Group —high-profile
cases of agent misconduct, principally Josh Luchs,
whose agent certification was revoked by the NFLPA
—legal challenges against the NCAA that may
fundamentally change the definition of amateurism
—changes to agent regulations resulting from new
collective bargaining agreements in all of the
major professional sports —evaluation of the
effectiveness of the Uniform Athlete Agents Act
(2000) to regulate agent conduct —issues faced by
the increasing number of agents representing
athletes who work abroad as well as athletes from
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abroad who work in the United States. Whether
aspiring sports agent, lawyer, athlete seeking an
agent, or simply interested in understanding the
world of sports representation, the reader will
find in The Business of Sports Agents the most
comprehensive overview of the industry as well as
a straightforward analysis of its problems and
proposed solutions.
  Decentralization and Local Democracy in the
World United Cities and Local Governments
(UCLG),2008-11-04 'Decentralization and Local
Democracy in the World' constitutes a global
reference on decentralization by presenting the
contemporary situation of local governments in all
regions of the world. The report analyzes local
authorities in each continent under three main
themes: the evolution of territorial structures;
responsibilities and power, management and
finances; and local democracy. An additional
chapter is dedicated to the governance of large
metropolises, where rapid growth presents major
challenges, in particular in the fast-developing
countries of the South. This report also offers a
comparative overview of the different realities
concerning the state of decentralization, and how
the basic indispensable mechansims for local
democracy do, or do not exist in come countries.
Relationships between the state and local
authorities are evolving toward innovative forms
of cooperation. In this context, the role of local
authorities in the development of global policies
is increasingly recognized. The first Global
Observatory on Local Democracy and
Decentralization (GOLD) Report is one of the main
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products of United Cities and Local Governments
(UCLG). The GOLD Report is the first of what will
be a triennial publication. UCLG represents and
defends the interests of local governments on the
world stage, regardless of the size of the
communities they serve. Headquartered in
Barcelona, the organization's stated mission is:
To be the united voice and world advocate of
democratic local self-government, promoting its
values, objectives and interests, through
cooperation between local governments, and within
the wider international community.
  The Foreign Companies in Mexico Yearbook ,2003
  Bowker's Law Books and Serials in Print ,2000
  Vulnerable Careers Griet Steel,2008
  African Asylum at a Crossroads Iris
Berger,Tricia Redeker Hepner,Benjamin N.
Lawrance,Joanna T. Tague,Meredith
Terretta,2015-05-15 African Asylum at a
Crossroads: Activism, Expert Testimony, and
Refugee Rights examines the emerging trend of
requests for expert opinions in asylum hearings or
refugee status determinations. This is the first
book to explore the role of court-based expertise
in relation to African asylum cases and the first
to establish a rigorous analytical framework for
interpreting the effects of this new reliance on
expert testimony. Over the past two decades,
courts in Western countries and beyond have begun
demanding expert reports tailored to the
experience of the individual claimant. As courts
increasingly draw upon such testimony in their
deliberations, expertise in matters of asylum and
refugee status is emerging as an academic area
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with its own standards, protocols, and guidelines.
This deeply thoughtful book explores these
developments and their effects on both asylum
seekers and the experts whose influence may
determine their fate. Contributors: Iris Berger,
Carol Bohmer, John Campbell, Katherine Luongo, E.
Ann McDougall, Karen Musalo, Tricia Redeker
Hepner, Amy Shuman, Joanna T. Tague, Meredith
Terretta, and Charlotte Walker-Said.
  Directory of Grants in the Humanties, 2001/2002
Oryx Publishing,2001 Highlights more than 3,650
current programs from 2,106 sponsors, including
U.S. and foreign foundations, corporations, state
arts councils and government agencies, and other
organizations.
  Benesuela vs. Venezuela José Luis Cordeiro,1998
  Contribution of Truth, Justice and Reparation
Policies to Latin American Democracies Inter-
American Institute of Human Rights,2011
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its user-
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